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Dear Parents,

Greetings from Amanora Schoolt

Date: 27rh March, 2025

As another academic session comes to an end, I derive great satisfaction from thinking back on the
accomplishments and turning points we have made together. Along with our unwavering dedication to nurturing
our young children's overall growth, this year has been filled with many noteworthy achievements and

unfoBettable memories.

At Amanora, we think that leaming involves both success and development, necessitating flexibility and

cooperation from everyone. Our commitrnent to excellence this year produced outstanding resuhs in quizzes,

sports, literary competitions, academics, Olympiads, and extracurricular activities.

Additionally, the seamless execution of a wide range of activities, from club engagements and exhibitions to
educational field trips and Model UN simulations, has demonstrated our dedication to holistic groMh. Everyone

has benefited from a dynamic and stimulating educational experience because to the lively campus energy and

competitive inter-house events. Let's reaffirm our dedication to high standards in education and anticipate more

expansion and achievement.

The YEAR-END SCHEDULE and key dates are provided here to help you organize the time properly as we get ready

for the end of the term and the beginning of a new academic year.

PTM for grades Nursery to vlll is scheduled for 296 March 2025. The time slots are as follows:

Roll No. 1 to 10 - 9:00 am to 10:00 am

Roll No, 11to 20 - 10:00 am - 11:00 am
Roll No. 21to 30 - 11:00 am to 12:00 noon

Roll No. 31 onwards - 12:00 noon to 12:30 pm

t{ew Academic session for Grades I to lx will commence from 7$ April 2025 (timinSs 7:30am to 2:mpm}.

Preprimary classes wlll commence in .lune 2025, Reopening date and time schedule for the same wlll be shared

subsequently.

The details of Uniform, Yardstick distribution, Books, Stationery has been shared with you via Clrcularc 41,42 and

45 respectively,

Thanking you for your kind cooperation and looking forward to a happier, healthier and more fruitful Academic

Year 2025-2026.

Best regards

For Aman

Ms. Meera Nair

Director - Principal
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